Technology Committee – February 12, 2024

The Technology Committee met on February 12, 2024. Mr. Hein provided an update on infrastructure, specifically the deployment of Chromebooks to the 11th and 12th graders. He also provided information regarding SchoolTool, our student management system, which will be moving their services from the Mid-Hudson Regional Information Center (MHRIC) to a cloud-based server. All schools and the MHRIC will have to migrate by the end of 2024. Wallkill along with other local districts are migrating this Spring. Lastly, Mr. Hein shared the tentative timeline for updating the District's website. The next meeting is scheduled for April 22, 2024, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102.